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Eric L. Johnson

From: LPASubmit <LPASubmit@modot.mo.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 1:31 PM

To: Eric L. Johnson; Eric L. Johnson

Cc: Sarah E. Long; LPAKCGroup

Subject: EXTERNAL  Concurrence in Award for KC-BRO-B048(59)

WARNING: This email originated outside of Jackson County.  

DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

10/30/2024 

 

JACKSON COUNTY 

Ric Johnson 

 

 

 

Re: Concurrence in Award 

       BRO-B048(59) 

       Stoenner Road Bridge Replacement 

 

Dear Ric Johnson 

 

The Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) concurs with the recommendation to award this project to Dondlinger & Sons 

Construction Co., with a low bid of $877,021.75.  MoDOT's External Civil Rights has approved the DBE  

participation submitted by the awarded bidder to fulfill the DBE Goal of 10%. 

 

After executing the contract, please submit an electronic copy of the following documents to your MoDOT district representative. 

 

Final Plans Package given to Bidders (include all addenda that were issued) 

Fully Executed Contract 

Payment Bond, Performance Bond 

Insurance Certificate   

Signed Worker Eligibility Verification Affidavit 

Signed E-Verify Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) 

Certification Regarding Affirmative Action signed by prime contractor (only if NOT utilizing MoDOT's Federal Project Bid Proposal Boilerplate) 

 

MoDOT will grant the authority to issue the Notice To Proceed after these documents have been reviewed. The fully executed contract must 

be the same version that was shown in the bid proposal and must include all  

signatures, etc. 

 

The itemized proposal is used in preparing a formal project agreement with FHWA.  Upon FHWA's approval, a copy of the summary of 

estimated cost will be furnished for your use.  You will then be able to submit invoices for  

reimbursement. 

 

Please contact your MoDOT district representative at https://www.modot.org/contact-modot-lpa, to coordinate the scheduling of a pre-
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construction conference or if you have any questions regarding the required submittals. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Ashley Buechter, P.E. 

Assistant State Design Engineer - LPA 

(573)526-6997 


